
We are pleased to announce that, with the re-opening of our facilities, our 

Annual General Meeting will be held on Sunday June 26th 2022 – 2.00.pm at 
the Wheel. 

  

As usual Association members will receive a formal notice in due course with 

full meeting details including proxy voting information. However our next 
step concerns the four vacancies that have, for various reasons, arisen on 

the Board of Directors. 

  

Barrie Johnson has once again agreed to act as Nominating Chair for the 
election of Directors at the meeting. All Association members are eligible to 

put their names forward. If you would like to support our community in this 
way please contact Barrie joycebarriej@gmail.com or if you do not have 

access to a computer call 705-294-3067 for more information and details of 
the Nomination process. 

  

Please note that the nominations window closes 5.00.pm on April 15th 2022. 

  

Also on the day of the meeting nominations from the floor are permitted by 
Association bylaws up until 2.00.pm.  Constitution & Bylaws are posted on 

the HOA website:  www.scahomeowners.com 

  

Thank you 

THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
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